
TOWNSHIP OF AVON 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & INTENT TO 
ENACT AN ORDINANCE 

 
 
 
Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Avon 
Township Board of Supervisors shall conduct a public hearing on 
November 3, 2021 at 7:05 P.M. at the Avon Township Hall (16881 
Queens Road, Avon, MN  56310) to consider the adoption of an 
ordinance regulating overnight parking on Township roads. 
 
The general purpose and subject matter of this ordinance would be to 
prohibit parking on Township roads for more than 24 consecutive 
hours.   
 
All interested persons are invited to attend said hearing or submit 
written testimony prior to the hearing date.  Written testimony should 
be submitted to the Avon Township Clerk, 16881 Queens Road, Avon, 
Minnesota 56310 or by email to clerk@avontownship.org. 
 
The public is invited to attend.  Avon Township meetings are handicap-
accessible. 
 
Stephen Saupe, Clerk 
clerk@avontownship.org  
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